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As an elector in Qld, I am wholeheartedly against the introduction of voter ID 
laws in Queensland. This would overwhelmingly disadvantage already 
disadvantaged Queenslanders and make it almost impossible for them to vote. 
Furthermore there is no evidence to suggest that voter fraud is an issue or that 
voter fraud has ever been an issue. 

I n countries where voter ID laws are in place the only outcome is that a 
disproportionate number of people, mainly low income, aboriginal, those with 
disabilities and young people, are the ones who will be disadvantaged by the 
introduction of these laws. Therefore in te interests of fairness and equity in 
decision making about their representation in Queensland parliament. 
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